
Phone: 3628 8860 
Ref:  DSE/CR 3/2015 
 
 
11 February 2015 
 
 
 
 
 
To: Principals of schools participating in 2015 HKDSE Examination 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Principal, 
 
Hong Kong Diploma of Secondary Education Examination (HKDSE) 2015 
Final Entry List 
 
Please be informed that the final entry list of your school is now available for viewing in the School 
Information Management System.  School Principals and School Examination Officers (SEOs) 
may click the “School Information Management” button on the menu bar of the HKDSE 
Examination Online Services (http://www.hkdse.hkeaa.edu.hk) to access the System and download 
the “School final Entry List for 2015 HKDSE Examination” (Login  Basic School Information  
View Notice). 
 
In case of enquiries, please contact our Public Examinations Information Centre on 3628 8860. 
 
 
 

 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
 
Cindy Chiu (Ms)  
Senior Manager 
School Examinations & Assessment Division 
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